
 
 
May 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear Vaulting World Championships for Seniors Applicants,  

As communicated via email from me on May 8, 2020, the FEI reported that the 2020 FEI 
Vaulting World Championships for Seniors (Event) scheduled July 28 – August 2, 2020, Flyinge, 
Sweden is cancelled due to the risks associated with COVID-19.   

In the event the Event is rescheduled later in the year (possibly at a different Venue), or 2021, it 
is the intention of USEF  to only change the selection procedure timeline, unless there are 
unforeseen developments, which may include more or less competition opportunities. The 
anticipated timeline will be: 

• Qualifying Period will be open until 14 weeks before the date of event. (Record of 
Experience due at the end of the Qualifying Period) 

• Observation Period will be from 14 weeks before to eight weeks before the date of the 
event. (Updated Record of Experience due at the end of the Observation Period) 

• Selection will happen approximately 7 weeks before the date of the event 

All the above will be submitted to the USEF Board of Directors, or an Ad Hoc Group approved by 
the USEF Board of Directors, for confirmation once the date of the Event is known. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions at lkjohnson@usef.org, or 859-
225-7693. 
 
Regards, 
 

 
Laureen K Johnson 
Director of Para Equestrian and Vaulting 
 
cc:  Vaulting Sport Committee 
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